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Robert Anthony Grayson, who resides at 33 Charles
Street, North Ormesby, Middlesbrough, in the
county of York, garage proprietor, and carries on
business at South Bank Bead, North Ormesby,
Middlesbrough aforesaid, as auto wreckers, and,
until the 17th day of April 1939, at Dell Garage,
Clarendon Road, Middlesbrough aforesaid, as a
garage proprietor.

George Harry Tye, now 13 Morley Street, Kettering,
in the county of Northampton, and lately residing
at 60 Neale Avenue, Kettering aforesaid, and
carrying on business at 20 Lower Street, Kettering
aforesaid, under the style of " Marlis Hermanns,"
hairdresser.

Kenneth Holmes Coleman, The " Bell & Crown "
Hotel, Wheathampstead, in the county of Hert-
ford, retired army officer.

James Hayes, 1339 London Road, Leigh-on-Sea,
Essex, and lately carrying on business at Arnold
House, Chapmans Walk, Leigh-On-Sea aforesaid,
builder and contractor.

Morris Levene, trading as Lee Brothers, lately
carrying on business at 73A Hamlet Court Road,
Westcliff-on-Sea, in the county of Essex, and
lately residing at 174A Hamlet Court Road,
Westcliff-on-Sea, but now residing at 11 Dunkery
House, 19 Foley Street, London, W.I, tobacco-
dealer.

Bertie Marehant, residing at 47 Rynal Place,
Evesham, in the county of Worcester, and carry-
ing on business at 4 Vine Street, Evesham afore-
said, tobacconist and confectioner.

OBDEB ANNULLING, REVOKING, OB
RESCINDING OBDEB.

Leonard Arthur Coville, Brook Farm, St. Neots, in
the county of Huntingdon, farmer and horse
dealer.
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